To Chairman Brey and the members of the Finance Committee,

I understand you are looking for applicants to serve on Manitowoc Public
Utilities’ Public Utilities Commission. I would be very interested in
serving as a commissioner and supporting the important work the MPU
does providing safe and reliable power and water to our community. As a
former Council member and teacher, I want to do what I can do to help
our households get the best possible service at the best possible costs
while planning for our future. As you know, our MPU has had
tremendous growth in the water service this century, and I think we can
find similar success in energy while expanding our cleaner and more
sustainable sources.

I appreciate your consideration of my application and would like the
opportunity to support this vital public institution. I am always looking
for ways to serve our community. I believe the Committee is aware of my
background, so only the briefest resume follows. I would be happy to
make myself available to the Finance Committee at any time.

Christopher Able, 715 N 5th, Manitowoc

> Resident since 1997

> University of Illinois(BAS), UWGB (Teaching Certification)

> Teacher at Madison Elementary 2000-2020

> Alderman for District 3 from 2007-2017

> Member of a number of Boards, Committees, and Commissions
over the years - most recently, Grow It Forward and the Library
Boards

> Currently President of the Manitowoc Public Library's Board of
Trustees



